Saint Mary's Monthly

April, 2020

Graduate School of Business and Technology Alumni Newsletter



A message for Saint Mary's Alumni and Friends

We hope that you and your loved ones are safe and healthy. All Saint Mary's campuses and locations are closed to the public, and all events through July are canceled or postponed. Most offices are operating remotely so we can continue to serve alumni, staff, faculty, and students. We encourage you to visit our website, smumn.edu/covid19, for updates on the university's response to COVID-19.

Wherever you are in the world today, please know that your Saint Mary's family is thinking of you.

Online Alumni Programming

Coming soon to a device near you, online educational and networking opportunities for our Saint Mary's alumni. Stay tuned, more details coming next week.



Student Spotlight:

Col. Mitch Brew

Former U.S. Army colonel seeks to improve military transition into civilian life through dissertation research. Read more.

Earn your Doctor of Business Administration at Saint Mary's

Join us to learn more about our D.B.A. program and the research our faculty and students conduct. The webinar, Doctorate of Business Administration: Research and Dissertation, is scheduled for Monday, April 27, at 1 p.m. Hear from core program faculty and current students about research interests and advancing your career. Register today.

Saint Mary's University of Minnesota



2500 Park Avenue S.
Minneapolis, MN 55404-4403
800-437-2788

877-768-4545

2900 19th Street NW

Rochester, MN 55901-7619

700 Terrace Heights Winona, MN 55987-1399 800-635-5987

Privacy Policy | Manage Subscriptions